SIR JOHN BARROW SCHOOL



Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton B.Ed (Hons), NPQH

Argyle Street Ulverston Cumbria LA12 0BD Tel: 01229 483960

Email: <u>admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk</u>

Wednesday 25th January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

School Communications & Payments

Our School's texting and communication system 'Parentmail' subscription ends on 31st January. As a result we have been looking at school communication as a whole and considering best value for money.

From the beginning of February we will switch over to a new system called 'Scholarpack Communications'. You will notice very little difference during the switch over except you will no longer need to use the Parentmail app and this may be removed from your device.

As detailed in the Governor Newsletter, we are in the early planning stages of introducing online payments for trips etc. Some of you may already be familiar with the UVHS online payment system and we will be using the same provider.

We hope to roll this out in stages during the Summer term and be fully implemented by September 2017.

Yours faithfully

Miss H Pemberton Headteacher

M.h.h.















